NCAC Board Minutes
January 6, 2020
Attending:  Larry Greene, Linda Correll, Lois Stephens, Tacie Jones, Allison Long, Carol Grippo

Call to Order: 7:00 p.m.

Financial Report
We received $7,000 in checks from the county for funds allocated.  This is received on a yearly basis.  Larry will talk to Perry each year about receiving funds.  A $250 donation was received for Free Lunch Fridays.  There is $19,294.84 in our account without the checks from the county.

Facilities
Tacie hasn’t heard from Mark at CHP.  She will follow up with Susan Sisk.  Tacie will contact Jerolyn regarding funding from the MVP fund. Tacie will check on status of Head Start. Larry hasn’t received any other quotes.  A friend of his is going to come and look at the doors.  
Lois will work on updating Rental Agreement and also work on check list for renters to know what to do when closing up.

Programs
There were 70 people for Free Lunch Fridays for the last 3 or 4 weeks.  30-35 lunches were sent out.  The number of people served should go down with kids going back to school.
[bookmark: _GoBack] 19 Sr. Food Boxes have been maintained for 2 years.  There may be an opening.
$663.61 was raised during the Christmas Market.  This includes the bakery, play donations, vendor fees, and the 50/50 raffle.  This year’s market will be December 12.
Carol has spoken to Francesca VanStolk regarding the ceramics program.  Francesca is willing to help get the program started and to help facilitate it.  Carol will email Francesca to set a date for them to meet at the center.
Larry’s genealogy class can be attended anytime.  There is no set length of time the classes will be offered.

Other Business. Meeting adjourned at 8:04 p.m.

Next meeting February 3, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.
